
Regarding the Regulatory Notice 13-42: The citizens of the United States do not need for your 
agency to collect more data on our personal investment decisions. You do not need such 
excessive amounts of data to do your job. Such a plan will only act to increase the cost of private 
citizens in their attempt to invest and gather some wealth in the face of ever-decreasing value of 
the dollar due to actions of the Federal Reserve.  
 
Just because computer science makes this proposed activity feasible does not mean it will be 
affordable or functionally improve the way you do your jobs.  
 
Please cease and desist in any efforts to construct such a system. We do not need a larger 
federal government intrusion into our citizenry’s personal business. 
 
Samuel J. Orr 
 


